
 

Ref. No.: BMM/Campusing/ABP/149/18-19                                                     Date: 01.12.18 
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

As per requisition of the Senior Manager of Ananda Bazar Patrika Pvt. Ltd., the 

ABP organization will organize a workshop at Swami Vivekananda Seminar Hall in our 

College on 07.12.18 at 12:00 p.m. Written Examination on current affairs and Group 

Discussion will be conducted in the workshop to enhance the standard of college educated 

students of 3rd year to make them more employable in the Industry and competent student will 

be selected for final round and may be placed with ABP Pvt. Ltd. 

So, all the students of 3rd year are asked to present in the above said programme 

positively. 
 

 
Sd/- Dr. P. K. Dandapath 
         Teacher-in-Charge 

 
Copy forward to: 

1. Coordinator, IQAC 
2. All HODs 
3. Union Office 
4. College Office 
5. Technical Assistant: College Website. 
6. Staff Room. 
7. Class notice 


